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Sara Wilson - The Drip and Corner Gorge

From:  "John Nelson" <lowana51@bigpond.com>
To: <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date: 2/26/2012 12:50 PM

Subject: The Drip and Corner Gorge

| wish to object in the strongest possible terms the acquisition of this highly significant historical and cultural
area of our region by Moolarben Coal.

This area attracts large numbers of tourists for its diverse range of fauna and scenic attributes.

There is even an original Brett Whitely mural on one of the rock overhangs.

To allow this beautiful area to come under foreign control is reprehensible and must be reversed.

It’s a bloody coal mine for Gods sake! And not one with an impeccable environmental record.

John Nelson
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